
Johnny  Depp  and  Vanessa
Paradis Hold Hands at Reunion
with Kids

It’s been one month
since couple Johnny Depp and Vanessa Paradis have called it
quits on their 14-year relationship, and the love might not
have gone all away. The ex couple met up with their two
children Lily-Rose and Jack in their mansion in the South of
France.  A  source  for  UsMagazine.com  claims,  “They  were
relieved they got along well.” The two reportedly even held
hands at one point. Is the love still there or can they remain
friends? Depp, 49, is still reportedly seeing Amber Heard, but
maybe the tables have turned and he is trying to amend his
past relationship with Paradis.

What are some ways to show a united front post-split?

Cupid’s Advice: 
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The end of a relationship can either end very badly or in a
beautiful friendship. Here are some ways to maintain a good
relationship after a breakup:

1. Have friendly day dates: If you have been with someone for
a long time and then break up, it’s normal to still maintain
some  sort  of  friendly  relationship.  Although  you  should
probably avoid romantic night time dates, getting together
every once in a while for lunch to catch up can be good for
both of you.

2. Help each other out: It’s normal to want to make sure that
your ex is doing well. Check up on them every once in a while
and see if they need anything. This is especially important
when you two have children with one another.

3. Be supportive: Whether your ex is dating someone else or
just starting a new job, show your support. You were a big
aspect in their life at one point, and your support will mean
a lot more then you may think.

What are some ways you would show a good relationship post
breakup? Share your comments below.


